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Comments: Please DO NOT build the Mountain Coaster on the Sandia Peak Ski Area. This area should be kept

open for outdoor recreational activities including skiing, hiking, and mountain biking. A rollercoaster would defeat

the purpose of having outdoor space. It would be loud and draw an excessive amount of traffic and tourism to

Sandia Peak. Many individuals enjoy going to the Sandias because it provides a peaceful escape from the city. A

mountain roller coaster would ruin this experience.


